
 
December 1, 2020 
 
«Owner» 
«Boat_Name» 
«F5» 
«F6», «F7» «F8» 
       
Re:   Harris Harbor Maintenance Dredging – Schedule Update 
 
 
Dear Harbor Patron: 
 

As previously notified by the City & Borough of Juneau Ports and Harbors Department, Western Marine 
Construction is under contract with the US Army Corps of Engineers Alaska District to perform maintenance 
dredging of the eastern portion of Harris Harbor.  It is our understanding you were previously informed that the 
dredging work would be complete before Christmas 2020.  Unfortunately, Western Marine has experienced 
delays in the progression of the dredging resulting from recent changes to USCG vessel regulations.   

 
The USCG changes require WMC to make safety enhancements prior to completing the dredging work.  

These enhancements will push the completion for the dredging in Harris Harbor to mid-February 2021.  Western 
Marine will work expeditiously to complete all of the work before this date, but we feel this is a realistic schedule.  
We apologize for the inconvenience this may cause.  Please feel free to contact Joe Zech at our office with 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Western Marine Construction 

 
    


